
 

The Redzone to move to Financial Mail

The Redzone, edited by Jeremy Maggs, will be moving to the Financial Mail in August. It is part of the Future Group, which
was acquired by Times Media last year. The Redzone will be incorporated into the media and advertising section on the
Financial Mail.
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